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The	Compendium	of	Cultural	Policies	and	Trends	is	looking	for	an
cultural	policy	expert	for	Luxembourg	in	order	to	prepare	a	first	cultural
policy	profile	for	Luxembourg	in	2021.
	
The	deadline	for	applications	for	this	Open	Call	for	Experts	is	the
16th	August	2021.
	
Detailed	information	on	the	position,	role	and	qualification	of	the	expert,
selection	criteria,	financial	conditions	as	well	as	procedure	can	be	found	in
the	Open	Call	for	Experts	for	Luxembourg	and	the	Application	form.
	

Sweden	joins	the	Compendium	Association
We	very	much	welcome	Sweden	as	the	newest	member	to	the	Compendium
Association.	Kulturanalys,	the	Swedish	Agency	for	Cultural	Policy
Analysis	joined	our	community	as	a	stakeholder	member.
	
The	Swedish	Agency	for	Cultural	Policy	Analysis	is	assigned	by	the
Government	of	Sweden	to	evaluate,	analyse	and	present	the	effects	of
proposals	and	measures	taken	in	the	cultural	field.	This	is	to	be	done	based
on	the	cultural	policy	objectives.
	
Similar	to	the	Compendium	the	aim	of	the	Agency	is	to	provide	a	substantial
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contribution	to	the	development	of	cultural	policy,	to	support	the	government
and	in	this	way	create	better	prerequisites	for	those	active	in	the	cultural
field.

Find	all	available	COVID-19	country	reports	here	or	via	our	menu

Updated	COVID-19	reports	from	Albania	and	Austria
Main	message	from	the	Albanian	COVID-19	report	on	the	impact	of	the
pandemic	to	the	cultural	sector	is:	“Culture	is	OPEN	with	a	few
restrictions“
	
The	Albania	report	gives	an	clear	and	short	overview	of	the	recent	reopening
measures	as	well	as	the	restrictions	and	difficulties	the	cultural	sector
occurred	during	the	COVID-19	crisis.
	
The	recently	updated	Austrian	report	shows	current	information	on	the
general	support	as	well	as	sector-specific	measures	by	the	Federal
Government.	The	report	compiles	the	existing	COVID-19	regulations	for
cultural	institutions	and	the	recent	reopening	measures	in	Austria.	For
example:
As	from	1	July	2021	there	will	be	no	more	restrictions	regarding	distance,
capacity	and	closing	hour;	simple	mouth-nose-masks	have	to	be	used	in
public	transport	and	retail.	Public	events	have	to	apply	the	3-G	rule	(tested,
recovered,	vaccinated),	there	will	be	no	more	capacity	limitation,	however,	a
notification	duty	over	100	persons	and	an	authorization	requirement	over	500
persons.
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